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Understanding the World 
 

People Who Help Us! 

This week as part of our ‘People who help 
us’ topic, Reception class have had a visit 
from Hannah a dental nurse. The children 
were told about dental hygiene and what 

to expect when they visit the dentist. 
Great brushing Reception! 

 

 

 

 


